

TERM 3 | THE WAY NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 5 SEPTEMBER 2025



A NIGHT ON BROADWAY WITH YEARS 5 AND 6

On Wednesday 3 September, our College community was treated to a dazzling display of talent and imagination as our Year 5 and 6 students brought A Night on Broadway to life. The Stage 3 Creative Arts Night was a celebration of music, drama, and storytelling, centered around two students in music detention who discover a book titled Broadway Favourites. As they open its pages, iconic characters and songs leap into their world, creating a vibrant journey through the heart of musical theatre.

The performance featured a stellar cast of students who embraced their roles with confidence and flair. Jessica A, Orlando C, Mary-Rose B, Evana M, Oscar Q, Victoria M, and Olivia T led the first act with powerful stage presence and expressive delivery. In the second act, Violet O, Leo V, Indiana M, Bentley M, Christian K, Adrian J, and Sophia K continued the show, captivating the audience with their energy and charm.

Behind the scenes, Mrs Brown's direction and choreography brought the production to life. Her vision, creativity, and tireless dedication ensured the show was a success. The costumes, coordinated by Mrs Hollis, added flair and authenticity to each character. Her attention to detail helped transport the audience straight to Broadway.

Adding to the evening's atmosphere was a stunning visual display curated by Mrs McDermott. Her art exhibition featured Broadway-themed artworks created by our Year 5 and 6 students, reflecting the vibrancy, drama, and emotion of musical theatre.

Each student brought something unique to the stage, and their collective effort created an unforgettable evening of entertainment. From heartfelt solos to lively ensemble numbers, the production showcased not only their artistic talents but also their teamwork, resilience, and joy in performing.

Congratulations to all involved: performers, backstage crew, artists, and staff. They made A Night on Broadway a true highlight of the school year. We couldn't be prouder of our students and the creative spirit they shared with us all.